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Report on 

Farewell Day Celebration 

Organized by: 6th and 4th Semester Students 

Department: Electronics and Communication Engineering 

Institution: K S School of Engineering and Management 

Date: 12-05-2025 

Venue: Kavirathna Kalidas Auditorium 

Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering has organized a Farewell event to final 

year 2021-2025 batch students on 12th May 2025. On this special occasion the event was graced by 

Dr. K Ramnarasimha, Principal and Dr. K Senthil Babu, Head of the Department, ECE along with all 

other faculties and supporting staff and students.   

The event began with a formal inauguration, followed by Principal and HoD addressed the gathering 

and wished for their betterment of future. Students and faculties shared their memories and gave 

inputs about the life values, work ethics and how to survive in the competition world. Students also 

express their gratitude to the teachers.  

 
Fig 1: Farewell Day Inauguration and Celebration 
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Fig 2: Principal Addressing Final Year students 

 

 
Fig 3: Activities and Prize Distribution 

 

To honor the contributions of the final-year students, many creative and meaningful titles were 

awarded. Mementos and gifts were presented as tokens of love and remembrance. 

Juniors showcased a range of cultural programs including: 

 Dance performances 

 Singing performances 

 Fun games and interactive sessions 

The event concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks delivered by a 6th semester student, expressing 

gratitude to faculty, non-teaching staff, and all students who contributed to the event’s success. 

 


